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Hospitality Co-Chair Discusses Whether Restaurant Operators
Should Make Arbitration Agreements Mandatory

News

2.12.25


In an interview with Nation's Restaurant News, Andria Ryan explains why restaurant operators

should include arbitration agreements in their new hires processes and revisit the policies with

existing employees as a means of minimizing legal risk.

To read the article visit Nation's Restaurant News.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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